GOHLDSB@R®

BE MORE DO MORE SEYMOUR

200 North Center Street, 27530
P 919.580.4362

NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
GOLDSBORO, NORTH CAROLINA

The regular meetings of the Goldsboro MPO TCC and TAC, originally
scheduled for November 13, 2025, have been rescheduled to October 30,
2025. The TCC meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m., followed by the TAC
meeting at 10:00 am. These meetings will take place at the Jeffreys
Building - 3rd floor, Planning Conference Room, 134 N. John Street.

This is the 24t day of September, 2025.
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City Clerk
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